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The Sussex County Amateur Radio Club in cooperation  

with the Sussex County Sheriff’s Office will be holding 

Amateur Radio Technician Class license training sessions this 

winter.   

 

The class will take four Saturdays; March 4th, March 11th, 

March 18th and March 25th from 9AM to Noon.  On April 1st we 

will conduct an exam session for those who wish to get their 

FCC license. 

 

The classes will be on held at the Sussex County Emergency  

Operations Center located at 135 Morris Turnpike,  

Newton, NJ (Frankford Township) 07860 

 

There will be a $20 fee for the course which includes a  

training manual, CD, coffee and donuts.   

 

There will be an additional $15 fee to take the exam which 

is required by the FCC. 

 

If you have any questions contact John N2HMM at  

n2hmm@warwick.net or 201-452-1010  

  

mailto:n2hmm@warwick.net

